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The official opening of the Egyptian Theatre exhibit at the Coos Historical and Maritime Museum located 
at 1220 Sherman in North Bend was held at 10 a.m. Saturday, April 9th.  The City of Coos Bay and the 
Egyptian Theatre Preservation Association are excited to have items from the theater on display at the 

museum and see the exhibit as a way of keeping the 
theater alive in our community. Items on display 
include a theater seat, lamp, table, chair, historic 
pictures, and more.  
 
For additional information about the museum, visit 
their website at www.cooshistory.org   
 
 

http://www.cooshistory.org/

